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Friends,

Although this beautiful summer has brought much needed warmth and joy to
our communities, the COVID-19 pandemic still poses significant challenges for
all of us. | continue to hear from constituents across our district about their
growing concerns for this Fall, whether it is getting their ballot counted in the
September 1st primary, deciding whether to send children back to school in
person, or worrying about the federal government’s reduction in their
unemployment benefits. As a working mom of two young kids, | take those
concerns to heart and share many of them with you. 2020 has been a difficult
year for all of us, and | am still fighting hard on Beacon Hill to ensure our
communities stay safe, healthy, and supported during these trying times.

If you or any of your loved ones in my district have fallen on hard times during
this public health crisis, please do not hesitate to reach out to my office. My
team and | are hard at work connecting constituents with resources they need,
like collecting unemployment benefits, accessing food stamps, reaching state
agencies, and more. My office line is 617-722-1555 and my email is
becca.rausch@masenate.gov. We are here to help.

Wishing you and your families strength, health, and resilience.

Yours in service,

Senator Becca Rausch



